

01895 462 394



enquiries@williambyrd.school



www.williambyrd.school

Head of School: Ms N Edwards

Chief Executive: Mr B Spinks

Dear Parents/Carers

Friday 12<sup>th</sup> September 2025

I am pleased to inform you that we will be running after school extra-curricular clubs throughout the Autumn Term.

Clubs will run from Monday 29<sup>th</sup> September to Friday 12<sup>th</sup> December 2025 with a week's break for October Half Term (Monday 27<sup>th</sup> October – Friday 31<sup>st</sup> October) and an INSET day on Friday 28<sup>th</sup> November.

Children must be collected by an adult from every club, as no child will be able to walk home alone.

Clubs are now live for parents/carers to register their child for a club of their choice and will close on **Friday 19**<sup>th</sup> **September at 3pm**. Please note all clubs are to be booked via your ParentPay account on a first come, first serve basis (limited spaces available).

## **Enrichment Clubs:**

Day	Club		
Monday (3:20pm-4:15pm)	Lego Club (Y3 & Y4) (Led by Teachers) £35		
Monday (3:20pm-4:15pm)	Young Voices £40 (40 spaces available – first come, first serve)		
Tuesday (3:20pm-4:20pm)	Opal Club (YR-Y6) (Led by Ms James) £35		
Wednesday (3:20pm-4:15pm)	Phonics Club (YR-Y2) (Led by Teachers) £35		
	Art Club (Y5 & Y6) (Led by Teachers) £35		
Thursday (3:20pm-4:20pm)	m-4:20pm) Boccia/Curling Club (YR-Y6) (Led by Ms James) £35		
Friday (3:20pm-4:20pm)	Dance Club (YR-Y6) (Led by Ms James) £35		

## Sports Clubs (3:20pm-4:20pm):

Day	Led by PSD Sports Coach	Led by PSD Sports Coach	
Monday	Football (YR-Y2) £35	Gymnastics (Y5-Y6) £35	
Tuesday	Football (Y3-Y4) £35	Gymnastics (YR-Y2) £35	
Thursday	Football (Y5-Y6) £35	Gymnastics (Y3-Y4) £35	
Friday	Multi-Sports (YR-Y2) £35	Multi-Sports (Y3-Y6) £35	

Slips will be sent to out to each child who has a space in a club and further important information, so please ensure you read the slip carefully.

<u>Please note no refunds are available</u>. Please ensure you check the days of clubs before booking the space for your child.

If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to call the School Office on 01895 462 394.

Yours sincerely Ms N Edwards Head of School

